
 

 

 
 COMMUNIQUE 002 - 2024 

EVERGREEN BROADACRES - UTILITY METERING  

 

 

You should have seen the invita�on from the Village Manager to an informa�on mee�ng 
scheduled for 23 February at 10 am in the Clubhouse to be provided with informa�on on the 
changeover of service providers for the metering of water and electricity consump�on. 

We encourage you to atend this mee�ng to ensure you understand the changeover's impact 
on your water and electricity bills. 

We hope to see you there. 

 

 

 

Best 

David Presbury 
Chairman 


